
Sharneyford Primary School 
Newsletter

Friday 10th October 2025

Reminders:

• Due to statutory staff training, the 
autumnal disco and end of autumn 
term, there will be no Sunset Club 
provision after school on:

• Wednesday 15th October

• Wednesday 22nd October 

• Thursday 27th November

• Thursday 18th December

Happy Friday everybody!

The school has been very busy with the children learning about fractions, owl babies, wolves, Paddington 
Bear and The Great Fire of London.

A polite reminder to all parents about expectations linked to parking at drop off and collection times.

Vehicles are not permitted to park on the yellow zig zag lines, for any length of time, directly outside the 
building and across the road between the hours of 8.00am and 6.00pm. As well as this, please do not park on 
double yellow lines around the school building.

Thank you for your support with this to ensure that we are all working together to keep the children safe.

Tickets are still available from the office for our Autumn / Spooky themed disco on Wednesday 15th October. 
Raffle tickets are also still on sale if you would like to purchase any. 

Weekly updates for each class continue to be on the class page via the school website at the end of the day 
on Fridays. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.

Mrs Smith

Sunrise and Sunset Club

• Sunrise Club opens at 7.30am every 
day.

• £4.25 per session

• Sunset club ½ session until 4.30pm

• £5.00 per session

• Sunset club full session until 5.30pm

• £7.50 per session
This week’s attendance

Class 1 – 99%
Class 2 – 99%
Class 3 - 92%

Important dates for your diary

• Monday 13th – after school football club

• Wednesday 15th – Autumn / spooky themed 
disco from 3.30pm – 5.00pm

• Thursday 16th – after school yoga

The winning Dojo class is…
Class 2 who will have 10 minutes 
extra break time as their reward.



Our Dojo winners 
this week:

Class 1 had a Great Fire 
of London workshop this 

morning

Today, we helped to raise 
money for Hello Yellow as 

part of World Mental 
Health Day

Our staff award 
winner this week:


